Jurgita Klein

From: Josh Driscoll <Josh.Driscoll@nzta.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, 3 December 2018 2:41 PM

To: s 9(2)(a)

Cc: Official Correspondence

Subject: MIN-2939 Update on Melling announcement
Attachments: MIN-2939.docx

v

Attached is an update on our preferred approach to the announcement for Melling.
Thanks,
Josh

From: EEEE

Sent: Wednesday, 28 November 2018 9:40 AM

To: Official Correspondence <Official.Correspondence@nzta.govt.nz>

Cc: Leisa Coley <Leisa.Coley@nzta.govt.nz>; Richard May <Richard.May@nztagovt.nz>; Raewyn Bleakley
<Raewyn.Bleakley@nzta.govt.nz>

Subject: Request for information: Melling interchange needed midday\Monday

@parliament.govt.nz>

Good morning
Next Tuesday 4 December, Minister Twyford is meeting with Ginny Anderson to discuss the Melling Interchange.
I am planning on providing the attached documents@head of the meeting.

Can NZTA please provide any other additionakinformation that the Minister may need ahead of this meeting (e.g.
when the re-evaluation outcome for Mellingwill be announced) in an email or Min-note form?

Can | please have this extra information-by midday Monday 3 December 2018?
Nga mihi
s 9(2)(a)

| Private'Secretary (Transport)
@parliament.govt.nz | © 2)(@)

Office of Hon Phil Twyford

Minister of Transport | Minister of Housing and Urban Development
Private Bag 18041 | Parliament Buildings | Wellington 6160 | New Zealand
Office.PhOne: +64 4 817 8704 Email: Phil.Twyford@parliament.govt.nz

Find the latest transport news, information, and advice on our website:
www.nzta.qovt.nz

This email is only intended to be read by the named recipient. It may contain information which is confidential,
proprietary or the subject of legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you must delete this email and may
not use any information contained in it. Legal privilege is not waived because you have read this email.
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